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PRESS Release 

Hononegah Community High School District #207  

Announces Back to School Night 

 
Parents are invited to attend Back to School Night on Wednesday, August 28, 2019, at 

Hononegah Community High School.  At 6:00 p.m., Superintendent Dugan will give an 

update about the current state of Hononegah in the PAC.  At 6:20 p.m., parents will have 

the opportunity to follow the class schedule of their son or daughter.  During the 

shortened class periods (10 minutes each), teachers will meet with parents as a group to 

discuss course outlines and class expectations.  These discussions are general in nature; 

parents are urged to schedule a later conference to ask personal questions. 

 

Below is the schedule for Back to School Night: 

 
6:00 – 6:15 State of the District Address 

6:15 - 6:20 Passing Time 

6:20 – 6:30 1st Period Determined by student’s schedule 

6:30 – 6:35 Passing Time 

6:35—6:45 2nd Period  

6:45—6:50 Passing Time 

6:50—7:00 3rd Period 

7:00—7:05 Passing Time 

7:05—7:15 4th Period 

7:15—7:20 Passing Time 

7:20—7:30 5th Period 

7:30—7:35 Passing Time 

7:35—7:45 6th Period 

7:45—7:50 Passing Time 

7:50—8:00 7th Period 

8:00—8:05 Passing Time 

8:05—8:15 8th Period 

 

If you have any questions, please contact the Principal’s Office at Hononegah 

Community High School at 624-5005. 

 
About Hononegah Community High School District 
Hononegah is a public school district in Rockton, Illinois, located between Rockford and the southern border 

of Wisconsin.  The District serves over 2,100 students from the towns of Rockton, Roscoe, Shirland, and 

parts of South Beloit. The District provides an inspiring and challenging educational experience that promotes 

reflective critical thinking, civic engagement, and personal development. 


